
LRCFT report to LRCCD Board of Trustees   March 16, 2022 

 

The LRCFT continues to assist hundreds of faculty make the transition 

back to on ground teaching and serving students. 

The LRCFT also extends our ongoing support to ARC President Melanie 

Dixon regarding racist hate speech that she unfortunately experienced.  

The LRCFT continues to help plan the Cesar Chavez March which takes 

place on March 26 in Sacramento. 

The LRCFT recently took part over two full days in the Sacramento 

Central Labor Council’s interviews of candidates seeking Sacramento 

City council, Sacramento Board of Supervisors, and state Assembly 

political office. 

The LRCFT PAFC will also interview candidates for the Sacramento City 

council election to be held this June.  

Our exec. team this week will be attending the California Federation of 

Teachers three-day conference in San Francisco. 

The LRCFT will be hosting trustee Dustin Johnson at our next meeting 

and will reach out to trustee John Knight to attend one of our board 

meetings this semester as well.  

The LRCFT will contribute to support the Los Rios student graduations 

this May. 

The LRCFT faculty picnic will be held on May 6 at the Sierra 2 center in 

Sacramento.  

  



In closing, our late president Dean Murakami will be honored along 

with other labor leaders at the upcoming Salute to labor dinner on May 

26 in Sacramento. 

 


